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To Whom It May Concern, 

As a rural resident of Benton County Oregon, I am writing this letter to submit my 

strong opposition to Oregon Senate Bill 210 requiring in person voting on the date of 

an 

election and repealing Oregon’s successful mail in ballot methods. 

 

This bill is an obvious attempt to suppress voting in Oregon and further erode the 

democratic institutions, systems and norms that we are witnessing around our nation. 

 

Arguments to suggest otherwise are obvious smokescreens to camouflage and 

distract from the malignancy of oligarchy, autocracy and authoritarianism. 

 

Please vote against this bill and keep Oregon as a leader in open, free, fair and 

accessible voting rights. 

 

Sincerely, 

Aryeh Frankfurter 

25147 Coon Rd. 

Monroe Oregon 97456 


